
 

 
 

Closure of Melbourne Street or 
Jerningham Street 
 

08/03/2022 

Council 

Council Member  

Councillor Couros 

  

Public 

 

Contact Officer:  

Ilia Houridis - Director City 
Shaping 

 

 

QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Couros will ask the following Question on Notice: 
 
Council notes that as part of Reignite 2.0 Council is looking at temporary street closures to support business  

Can administration advise what street closures and activations are planned for Melbourne Street and/or 
Jerningham Street and O’Connell Street as part of the Reignite Adelaide program? 

 

The Lord Mayor will provide a reply at the meeting, the reply and question will be included in the Minutes of the 
meeting. 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


